LETTER TO THE EDITOR IN RESPONSE TO ANNOUNCEMENT OF LEGACY MASTERPLAN FRAMEWORK 

29 February 2008 

The Commission for a Sustainable London 2012 welcomes the launch of the legacy masterplan framework. In our role as independent watchdog, our stakeholders and commissioners consider a sustainable legacy to be the most important aspect of London 2012. 
We have closely monitored the work to convene a political group to develop the vision for East London, and an expert team within the London Development Agency to organise and deliver the work necessary to realise the vision. 
We have been impressed with the work done to date but we would urge all those involved in the programme to open their minds to create a place that is truly the future of London and not the sum of its past. A future London will be carbon constrained, water stressed and the need for prudence in consumption of natural resources will be paramount. A future London will also be inclusive, diverse and globally focused. We look forward to evaluating this work over time and providing the Olympic Board and our stakeholders with our independent assessment of progress towards this vision.
Shaun McCarthy

Chair, Commission for a Sustainable London 2012

Palestra Level 1 

197 Blackfriars Road 

London 

SE1 8AA

